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Hello,

Please do not restrict the leveraged funds, these funds are important to me. They improve my performance over the long term.
I am not engaged in reckless trading, I understand the effect of daily magnification of an index’s price movement, and I use
this magnification to my advantage. I am fine with the volatility, infact that is precisely why I invest in them. I put the
volatility to work for me. Please do not change anything.

Thank you,
Elizabeth
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